
 

 

BV QUAD RIDERS September 10th Meeting Minutes 

 

Members present:  Terry, Dan, Gord, Bill, Collin, Lloyd, Bruce, Bob, Dave, Doug, Ed and Gerry, 

Guest: Jeff Mohr from ATVBC. 

Meeting commenced at 7:05pm 

August meeting minutes were read by Dave and adopted by Ed seconded by Gord. 

Treasures report was read. 

 

Correspondence/Old Business:  

 Telkwa Pass Project – Lloyd is in the process of partnership with Forestry. 

 ATVBC membership: Good presentation and discussion with Jeff Mohr on pros and cons on 
joining ATVBC. Some of the ideas and suggestions discussed are membership costs - $40.00 
Primary and $15.00-$25.00 secondary which means all members of our club would have to be 
members of the ATVBC. We would have five million liability insurance which would cover 
volunteers, directors and poker rides. For competitive rides it would cost us $250.00. You get 
25% off bike insurance, 10% if you have had a safety course and 10% if you have a disabler in 
your bike. ATV trips to other ATVBC functions in the province. At the next meeting we will 
discuss the ATVBC proposal. Thanks to Jeff for attending. 

 Also ICBC will be potentially coming in to play this fall where registration could be up to $48.00 
and you will need a licence plate.  

 Moose Skin Johnny (key for gate) – Letter from Conrad. Members felt that there was no support. 
Too many conditions. Lloyd said he would be talking Conrad about these conditions. 

 E-mail from Jeff Mohr – Revised strategic approach to rail trail management by the Ministry of 
Lands and Natural Resource Operations. Jeff told us that the hikers and cyclists are after 
ownership on these trails. We would like to see a multi-use policy put in place. 

 Club insurance – presently still on hold. 

 Interior news quote on IMO:  Dan read the letter from the paper and discussed the news article. 
 



New Business 

 Poker run on September 7th:  1st – Donna with full house, A’s and K’s, 2nd – Rod with a straight to 
the 7, 3rd – Harold with 3 – 8’s.  

 Chainsaw Safety Training. Lloyd will find out more about this. 

 RCMP media advisory – stolen quads. 5 machines where stolen over the fall fair weekend. 
Remember to lock your quad up and keep them out of site when you are not using them or 
install a disabler.  

 2014 Sponsors. We will look in to this in the spring. We may need 3 or 4 people to do this or we 
stop doing this all together as the sponsors’ usually supply door prizes etc. for our poker rides. 

 The club will be looking for help and assistance to fill out the forms for grants that we may be 
able to get. More to come at next meeting. 

 IMO update. Discussion on club involvement. Lloyd said he would look more in to this and Jonas 
creek. 

 Other rides for 2014.  None at this time but e-mail other members if you would like company on 
your ride. 

 

Next meeting date: October 15, 7:00 pm. 

Motion to adjourn meeting; Gord seconded by Ed  

Adjourned at 8:25 

 

 

If you have any questions, suggestions or concerns please come out to our meetings. 

Remember to ride SAFE - you have people at home waiting for you. 


